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Policy Development Process Working Group
Purpose: To review the current text of the PDP and provide 
recommendations to the Board of Trustees.

Members

● Andrew Dul
● Amy Potter
● Kerrie Richards
● Alicia Trotman
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What have we been working on?
● The PDP has been in place since 2013.
● In 2020, the PDP WG began reviewing current text in light of feedback.
● Following this review, the Working Group decided, in consultation with the 

Advisory Council, to embark on a rewrite of the PDP document.
● The PDP WG worked through multiple drafts in consultation with ARIN staff 

and CEO.
● A final draft has been completed. 
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Goals of New PDP
● Provide a document that is:

○ More readable
○ Easier to use
○ Accessible to all types of users
○ Concise in each step’s requirements

● Clearly lay out the rights of the community to participate in the Policy 
Development Process, and the actions available to them at each step.
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Next Steps
● The PDP WG’s new draft of the PDP has been provided to the ARIN Advisory 

for review.
● The AC will be voting on recommending this text to the Board of Trustees for 

adoption.
● The recommended text will be published to PPML for community feedback.
● The Board of Trustees will then decide whether to adopt the new PDP text.
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We look forward to sharing this draft with 
the community and receiving your 

feedback!
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Thanks!

Any 
Questions?
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